
Nebraska State/County Plan Member,

We sincerely appreciate your interest in NPERS’ full-day in-person 
retirement planning seminars. The Nebraska State/County Plan 
retirement seminars will take place during the fall of 2025.

PLEASE NOTE: THE SCHEDULE FOR THE 2025 FULL-DAY IN-PERSON 
SEMINARS HAS NOT YET BEEN RELEASED.

In the meantime, we invite you to explore the following resources for 
your retirement planning needs:�

•	Half-Day Retirement Planning Seminars
•	Webinars
•	NPERS Video Resources

https://npers.ne.gov/SelfService/public/forms/membershipForms/STCO-Half-Day-Retirement-Seminar-Brochure-2025-fillable.pdf
https://npers.ne.gov/SelfService/public/otherInformation/stateCountyRtrmtSeminars/#webinars
https://www.youtube.com/@nebraskapublicemployeesret6531

